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	June 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200512007
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

Over the last 6 years I have been sending you regular FOI requests for FOI data on family court orders and legal aid domestic violence evidence and your have been very good a replying to my requests.

I wish to follow up on some data that I did not request back in 2014/15. Can you please provide me with data on the quarterly data for solicitor firms supporting the application for NMO and Occupancy Orders for each family court in each region in England and Wales. Please also include the total number of each orders for all family courts in England & Wales.

Q1 2011 (1st Jan 2011 to 31st March 2011)

Q2 2011 (1st April 2011 to 30th June 2011)

Q3 2011 (1st July 2011 to 30th Sept 2011)

Q4 2011 (1st Oct 2011 to 31st Dec 2011)

Q1 2012 (1st Jan 2012 to 31st March 2012)

Q2 2012 (1st April 2012 to 30th June 2012)

Q3 2012 (1st July 2012 to 30th Sept 2012)

Q4 2012 (1st Oct 2012 to 31st Dec 2012)

Q1 2013 (1st Jan 2013 to 31st March 2013)

Q2 2013 (1st April 2013 to 30th June 2013)

Q3 2013 (1st July 2013 to 30th Sept 2013)

Q4 2013 (1st Oct 2013 to 31st Dec 2013)

Q1 2014 (1st Jan 2014 to 31st March 2014)

Q2 2014 (1st April 2014 to 30th June 2014)

Q3 2014 (1st July 2014 to 30th Sept 2014)

Q4 2014 (1st Oct 2014 to 31st Dec 2014)

Q1 2015 (1st Jan 2015 to 31st March 2015).
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheets in the attached Annex. You can view data for a particular year and quarter by using the filter in cells B1 and B2 in the ‘Non molestation’ and ‘Occupation’ tabs within the spreadsheet.
Please note that the unknowns in the annex provided for this current request are only for where having legal representation has been recorded and the name of the solicitor firm specifically is unknown. However, we have since identified that ‘unknowns’ in your previous requests included those who did not have legal representation at all and so should not have been included in the tables provided at the time. As such, the ‘unknown’ category in previous responses are not comparable to those in this response.
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